Tips and Hints on Entering the Service Awards
1. Check that your project is eligible

In order to enter your project into the Mamie, Letha or Nina Fey awards your project must be eligible.  Check the awards entry form.  The big criteria to watch is “is there a hands on service aspect to your project?”.  If it is a fundraiser then it is not eligible for this award.  
2. You can never start too early

It is always easier to pull together your entry if you have collected relevant materials along the way (i.e proposal to club, budgets, action plans, photos, reports to club meetings, articles from your local newspaper, evaluation reports etc).

3. Pay careful attention to the criteria on the awards entry forms

· Make sure your entry is on white paper

· Make sure your entry is double line spaced

· Don’t exceed the word limit
· Don’t exceed the six pages of supplementary pages

4. Make sure your entry is received on time. 

Ensure you provide at least 5 working days for postage and courier.  Preferably use a courier track pack just to make sure.  It is always advisable to let the person to whom you are sending your entry that it is on its way and how it is coming (i.e courier or post etc).  When possible, use electronic mail.
5. Make sure you answer the questions

The list of questions that you need to answer is provided with the entry form.  It makes the judges life easier if you can answer them all but also consider answering them in the order that they appear on the judging sheet (also with the entry form).  It makes it less likely that a point you wish to make is missed.

6. Check out award winning entries

You can check out award winning entries on our District Website to see how other clubs do it (note that is a feature which will appear in June 17) 
